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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 Activities and Outreach 
Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!! 

We’ve had a busy few months. And, thanks be to God, the coming 

months are going to be just as busy!  
Our biggest news is that the Congregation in Bayamon is doing 

wonderfully. We had a successful Saturday in the park. We provided 

food and games to the public. We sang hymns for several hours. Many 

park goers stopped to chat and see what we are all about. We count 

this as a very successful day! We made several new contacts that are 

interested in the Lutheran church. One especially sticks out to us. A 

young college student found us on Instagram and came to the 
gathering. He brought his father who had concerns that his son was 

looking into Lutheranism. Throughout the day, both the son and the 

father spoke with the pastors. The son is all-in, and the father is open 

to listening to more. We thank God for His blessings and for work of 

the Holy Spirit in those moments. Please continue to pray for this 

family as they learn and grow in their faith.  

In August, we had the pleasure of attending our annual LAC 
conference. We had the chance to see fellow missionary friends and 

catch up. We also were able to learn from Rev. Will Weedon. What a 

wonderful gift he is to our LCMS body! We enjoyed Matins and 

Vespers each day in Spanish and English. We also got to experience 

the Commissioning of two of our new deaconesses (Tirzah and 

Jamielynn) in our Divine Service. We are encouraged every year by 
our fellow missionaries, and our kids look forward to seeing some of 

their best friends. We thank God for fellow missionaries and shared 

experiences! Please pray for the church in PR and for our family going 

forward. We have many things happening in October and November! 

Blessings to you all! 

 

Contact and Support  

Pastor Lehman 
 

Old Newsletters:    

staticadventures.wordpress.com 
Email:        

adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 

lcms.org/lehman 
Mission Central Page: 

missioncentral.us/lehman 

 

You may support our work with a 

tax-deductible gift on my Giving 
Page (listed above), or with a 

check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 

to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 
on the memo line, and send to:  

 

Mission Central,  

40718 Highway E-16  
Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

Group of missionaries and volunteers at 

the LAC annual conference 

The Puerto Rico missionaries like to 

travel together! 

 

Singing hymns in the park in Bayamon Pastor Lehman speaking with a young 

man and his father. 


